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THIS MONTH’S DATES TO KNOW
-Thursday, December 7th Civics Literacy Test (12th Grade-
Term 1)
-Friday, December 8th Biology EOC (9th Grade- Term 1)
-Monday, December 11th U.S. History (11th Grade- Term 1)
-Tuesday, December 12th BEST Algebra I & Geometry (9th &
10th Term 1)
MAKEUP EOC/FCLE: December 13th-15th
-Tuesday, December 19th FAST Reading: PM-2 (ALL 9th- 10th) 
-Wednesday, December 21st FINALS (Blocks 1&2) EARLY
RELEASE @11:50 A.M.
-Thursday, December 22nd FINALS (Blocks 3&4) EARLY
RELEASE @11:50 
-WINTER BREAK FROM DECEMBER 25th TO JANUARY 5th.

HOLIDAY GREETINGS
Dear Sheridan Technical High Families,
With the month of December upon us, we would like
to wish you all a Happy and Healthy Holiday Season!
We look forward to seeing you in the New Year.

From, 
Teachers, Staff & Administration

SAFETY AND SECURITY REMINDERS   
- All students are expected to honor their responsibilities
and dress in school uniform and student ID every day.
But if you are still awaiting uniforms, students should
wear solid school colors, red, white, and navy with
appropriate bottoms. 
-If you See Something, Say Something . . . is a mechanism
that BCPS uses for employees, students, parents, and
the community to report safety concerns and suspicious
activity.
 — The safety and security of our campuses involve each
one of us. Everyone is required to adhere to the Safety
protocols and procedures for all Lockdowns and/or
Drills. Please be sure to review the Standard Response
Protocols with your students and emphasize the
importance of adhering to these protocols.

ARRIVAL/DISMISSAL
-School starts at 7 a.m. gates open at 6:30 a.m. for
students to get breakfast.
-School ends at 1:45 p.m. 
-The cut-off time for student pick-up is 1:15 p.m. Early
Sign-Out requires a parent/guardian or someone listed on
Emergency Contacts to be present for the student to
leave campus.

ACADEMICS
-After-school tutoring is on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday
students must have a signed permission slip to participate. 

-Tutoring ends at 3:00 p.m., and students can sign up for the
ACTIVITY BUS to be taken to the closest elementary or high

school near their home address. 
-Students identified as car riders, parents should be outside

to pick them up at 3:00 p.m., and the campus should be
cleared by 3:15 p.m.


